
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:34 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Sandra Rebrovich 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 

 
 
 

 -- 
 

 
-- Comments -- 
Increasing the hydro bills is not right!! We in Niagara, as most of the peninsula have been out of work 
for sometime. We have the falls right here, kinda ironic!  So why would you increase rates at this very 
devastating time. 
Are you kidding me? 
Please reconsider, people just can’t afford it right now... We can barely afford everything we’re already 
paying as of now! 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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